
 

 

April 4, 2022 
 
Billy Samuels 
Deputy Fire Chief/ County Emergency Manager 
Clark County Fire Department 
575 East Flamingo Road 
Las Vegas, NV 89119 
 
Dear Chief Samuels, 
 
We are pleased to donate 9 “Charlie Stations” to the Clark County Fire Department for public 
purposes.  As relatively recent residents to Clark County, we are pleased to show our 
appreciation and gratitude to the County and our support of the Fire Department. 
 
We value these at $47,500 each based on the most recent sale of a unit to the Fall River, MA 
fire department. 
 
We ask that you refer to us as the “GPS Family of Companies” in any materials you publish on 
this.  We are a real estate investment group, and each of our projects falls under this broad 
name. 
 
For our internal purposes, we are allocating the $427,500 donation in the following way: 
 

 2 units (total $95,000) from GORE Consulting, Inc. 
 2 units (total $95,000) for CHP Enterprises, Inc. for April, 2022 (current corporate FY) 
 5 units (total $237,500) for CHP Enterprises, Inc. for July, 2022 (next corporate FY) 

 
On behalf of Raymond Claridge and me, we look forward to our ongoing commitment to 
participate in a positive way in our community.  We hope that these units assist you in your 
mission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gian Starita | Executive Vice President 
 

16001 Ventura Blvd., Suite #200, Encino , CA  91436
 

Gstarita@naicapital.com |  CalBRE Lic # 01864047

 
 
 

  

 


